
Hello!  I am a concerned OR resident and US citizen who wants to have a voice in how we conduct our election system.  I believe in 
setting standards and regulations for all to follow thereby creating a more orderly and fair election.  I oppose this bill to allow an 
extension of 7 days to receive a ballot.  If a person has a court summons to appear for a driving ticket, that person is notified in 
advance and is expected to appear on the date assigned.  The court does not allow the person to show up 7 days later expecting to 
see the judge.  The same with a ballot...in OR our ballot comes in plenty of time to fill out, and it plainly states when it is due.  If it is 
not postmarked by the required date and you don't get it in, that is your own fault.  Not requiring a postmark on a mail in ballot...why 
is this even a consideration?  If a person cannot mail it in to be postmarked by the required date then the ballot will need to be 
delivered by hand at the required time.  Can we not hold us all accountable for our actions?  Make a rule, and stick to it.  The rule is 
for everyone...it's not that hard.  


